
Happy New Year to all, 

Over the next 2-3 weeks we will be rotating some staff holiday’s for a well-earned rest. 

It may mean (but unlikely) a day delay in us making and dispatching the order.  Good news 

though – If you are happy to order NOW and don’t mind an extra day delay between this 

period then you will receive a 20% discount.   

Simply add code   YIPPEE holiday 2019    in the coupon field of the shopping cart and 

20% discount will be automatically deducted on all of our products. 

We do hold some stock so if you are wanting a bean bag urgently please ring us or send an 

email (info@beanbag.co.nz) to see if we have what you want in stock. 

Many thanks and roll on 2019 

Cheers from Bean Bags and Beyond. 

mailto:info@beanbag.co.nz

